
AN EXTRA SPECIAL BINGO 
Students: Completing 5 in a row will win a Gator ticket. Complete everybox to enter a chance to have a special 
snack time with the specials’ teachers. Parents please fill out this form when they are done.Bingo Form-Wk 2 

Let’s make found 
object portraits. Find 
objects around your 
home or backyard. 

Arrange these objects 
to create a face. Click 

here for examples. 
Take a photo and 

share your portraits 
pictures  with  
Ms. Burdette. 

here. 

Help K,1st, and 2 
Display a stuffed bear 
in a front window for 

their bear hunt 
Or draw a picture of a 

bear 
 

Walk or Run for 10 
minutes outside 

Create a Google Slide 
Journal. 

Document your days 
while learning 

remotely 

 Click here-Song 
Maker 

 
Create a Song in 

Chrome Music Lab 
and Share it with me. 

Try changing the 
settings and splitting 
the beat into 4 for 6th 

notes. 
 

https://forms.gle/d5qk
g5oKMXR1x87t 

Major/Minor Keys. 
Listen to two popular 
songs in both keys & 

answer some 
questions. 
Click Here 

Complete any  
Art Hub for Kids 

project that you like. 
CLICK HERE 

Create a Cotton Ball 
Launcher 
 
Go to 4th grade 
Google Classroom 
and share a video 
on FlipGrid  

Do 15 sit-ups and 15 
squats 

Practice being a good 
Digital Citizen on 

Interland 

Log Into your 
Tinkercad account 

and create Keychain! 
Look under the 

“Learn” t 
ab for lesson ideas.  

BELT TESTING 
 

Flip Grid Code: 
mckeegte2020 

Password: 
mckeegte2020 

 
Download the Flip 

Grid App. Log on with 
your school 

email/password. 

Visit a Specials 
teachers’ websites for 

more activities. 
Or follow us on Twitter 

@GTE_art 
@GreentreeLIb 
@techie_jessie 
@summerlsu 

What book are you 
reading? 

 
Go to 4th grade 
Google Classroom 
and share a video 
on FlipGrid  
 
You can get books 
from SORA 

 

Hold the plank for 
 90 seconds 

Print, Cut and practice 
these flashcards. 

When you get good 
then practice playing 

them on your 
recorder. 

Download Flash Cards 
Here 

Do 20 Arm Twirls 
and 20 lunges 

Jam out while Coding! 
Play Dance Party for 

20 minutes 
Dance Party 

Renaissance Artist 
Leonardo Da Vinci 

was not only an artist 
but an inventor. 

Design a machine that 
would make life 

easier. Be sure to 
show it from all angles 

and its unique 
features. Be creative. 

Create your own 
bookmark 

Read a book 
pretending that you 

are a teacher reading 
aloud to your class 

Practice your Typing 
Skills with 

Typing Club 

Create your own PE 
tag game  

(if you want to share 
email Mrs. Bess) 

 
 

abess@humbleisd.net 

Take the Rhythm 
challenge 

Now try it on your 
recorder using B,A,& 

G 
https://youtu.be/4WgU

1BNz5M8 

Watch this video  and 
create your own 

sketchbook out of 4 
sheets of paper. 

(materials needed 
paper, pencil 

scissors.) 

 

Fourth grade Week 2  

https://forms.gle/tYWzoAPNU7LvTPcW9
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1o5J_kk3M1_IamniV9fEZKVG56abBv4dn/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1o5J_kk3M1_IamniV9fEZKVG56abBv4dn/view?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/homVwh5PNWRfLJLdA
https://musiclab.chromeexperiments.com/Song-Maker/
https://musiclab.chromeexperiments.com/Song-Maker/
https://forms.gle/d5qkg5oKMXR1x87t8
https://forms.gle/d5qkg5oKMXR1x87t8
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1khEttDF4xP6MADnGZG4y0nA21oujNZh97sJTGemvGLs/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.artforkidshub.com/
https://classroom.google.com/c/MTQ4NTk3OTkzMjBa/a/NTU2MTcxMDM1NDha/details
https://classroom.google.com/c/MTQ4NTk3OTkzMjBa/a/NTU2MTcxMDM1NDha/details
https://classroom.google.com/c/MTQ4NTk3OTkzMjBa/a/NTU2MTcxMDM1NDha/details
https://classroom.google.com/c/MTQ4NTk3OTkzMjBa/a/NTU2MTcxMDM1NDha/details
https://beinternetawesome.withgoogle.com/en_us/interland
https://www.tinkercad.com/
https://classroom.google.com/c/MTQ4NTk3OTkzMjBa/a/NTU2MjM4MDIyNTda/details
https://classroom.google.com/c/MTQ4NTk3OTkzMjBa/a/NTU2MjM4MDIyNTda/details
https://classroom.google.com/c/MTQ4NTk3OTkzMjBa/a/NTU2MjM4MDIyNTda/details
https://classroom.google.com/c/MTQ4NTk3OTkzMjBa/a/NTU2MjM4MDIyNTda/details
https://www.printableflashcards.net/preview/Treble_Clef
https://www.printableflashcards.net/preview/Treble_Clef
https://hourofcode.com/dance2019
https://www.typingclub.com/sportal/program-3.game
https://youtu.be/4WgU1BNz5M8
https://youtu.be/4WgU1BNz5M8
https://live.myvrspot.com/iframe?v=fMTdmYzNkNTIzMDJmNWNiZjI0MzdlMWM4NTY4ZWE0NWQ

